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Abstract 

 

Microgreens are a new class of specialty edible greens that have been 

gaining popularity in recent years. Of particular interest to microgreen 

producers is lighting, and how light can be used to manipulate growth and 

phytochemical production in order to maximize crop quality and minimize 

energy use. The optimal light intensity for multiple microgreen species will 

be developed during this project, which is a key input parameter for 

improving production. The main objectives of this research are to develop 

lighting protocols for using LED lighting technologies for providing lighting 

in both indoor and greenhouse microgreen production scenarios. 
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